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Maybe instead of making it more cumbersome to do our jobs you could make the website more user
friendly. We should be able to populate to different entities once a registration has been filled out.
There is absolutely no need to do the exact same reporting multiple times when doing it once could
be transferred.
 
Again, focus on making this user friendly and not a “gotcha” tool for the State or other lobbyists.
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